
Lockwood Newsletter Friday 16th 

December 2022 

Dear parents and Carers. 

 

Well what a week!  

We have had such a fantastic, 

Christmassy time!  

 
A Victorian Christmas  

Y1 & Y2 visited Skinningrove mining 

museum on Monday for ‘A Victorian 

Christmas’. The children had a wonderful 

time they even kindly took Mr Power and 

Miss Little with them as well as Miss 

Powell, Mrs Moore, Mrs Maidens and Miss 

Evans. 

 

Nursery & Reception 

Nursery and Reception kick started 

our week of performances with  

Snowmen at sunset.  

Thank you to all, for sending our 

children in such lovely Christmas 

jumpers!  

They all looked very festive and we had 

a great time. 

 
 
Y1 & Y2 

Year 1 and 2 were absolutely amazing 

with their performance of ‘Busy ,Busy 

Bethlehem’ they blew us away with 

their super singing and their clear, loud 

speaking voices!  

 
 

KS2 

What a shame we couldn’t go to the 

church due to health and safety with the 

temperatures.  

We were so disappointed but we held the 

concert in the hall, with Fr Valerie 

present and took a video and photographs. 

Some of our photographs are on the next 

page. I am struggling to download the 

video but will continue to work on it. 

 
Parties 

Every class have enjoyed a party day this 

week and I have seen some fantastic dance 

moves and lots of fun being had! 

 

Return to school  

The children return to school Wednesday 4th 

January and next term is set to be just as 

busy! 

 

Mrs Dixon 

Today was Mrs Dixon’s final day of being 

employed by Lockwood Primary School!  

She has been here for over 20 years and 

been such a valuable member of staff.  

She is loved by staff and children, Some of 

you may remember her Lockdown Famous 

storytelling, our very own ‘Gangsta Granny’.  

We hope to welcome Mrs Dixon back after a 

break as a valuable volunteer.   
 

 
 
Christmas eve 
There will be a crib service at St Aidens on 
Christmas eve at 5pm. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

And finally, 

 

Thank you all for your continued 

support throughout the term and for 

the gifts you have so kindly given to 

the staff and I. 

 

I wish you all a very happy Christmas 

and a prosperous New Year. 

 

Mrs Lawson 


